
PRIOR & SONS COVID-19 POLICY 

 

 

Updated May 2021 

We are operating at full service. 

Please contact us to cancel your visit if your household is in 

isolation or has tested positive for Covid 19 

 

 

• We will be using hand sanitiser before and after entering any 

garden. 

 

Please Follow the rules: 

• You MUST stay indoors for the duration of our visit if you are in 

the vulnerable categories as guided by the government at the 

time of reading this.  

 

• Keep a minimum 2m distance from us at any time. 

 

We thank you for your ongoing support and understanding during 

these unprecedented and difficult times and convey our best wishes 

to you and your families. 

Stay safe. 


